







August 12, 2014


Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	In the Matter of the Penalty Assessment against Alton L. Montgomery, in the amount of $1,000
	Docket TG-141013

Dear Mr. King:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and one copy of a Request to Withdraw Penalty Assessment and Cancel Hearing, on behalf of Commission Staff, and Certificate of Service.  

Sincerely,



MICHAEL A. FASSIO
Assistant Attorney General 

MAF/emd
Enclosures 
[bookmark: _GoBack]cc:  Alton L. Montgomery w/enc.
